Arkansas Basin Roundtable
January 29, 2016

Via Electronic Mail: craig.godbout@state.co.us

Mr. Craig Godbout

Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman Street, Room 721
Denver, CO 80203

Re: Water Supply Reserve Account Grant Application: McClave Water Association Delivery Improvement Project
Dear Craig:

At its January 13, 2016 meeting, the Arkansas Roundtable approved the McClave Water Association Delivery
Improvement Project for $23,100 in Basin Funds, $25,000 in Statewide Funds, with $4,800 cash matching funds and
$2,000 In-Kind from the applicant, the McClave Water Association. There were no dissenting opinions expressed in the
consensus decision.

This project, in an economically challenged sector of the Arkansas Basin, will generate an immediate 20% savings of
municipal water and prepare the community for participation in the Arkansas Valley Conduit in the future. It furthers the
goals and objectives of the Arkansas Basin Implementation Plan and the Colorado Water Plan, particularly Objectives A.
Supply-Demand Gaps: “Meet Colorado’s Water Gaps,” and B. Conservation: “Increase Municipal Conservation and
Efficiency” (Section 10.3). Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me either by telephone,
719-742-6164, or by email, sandv@white-jankowski.com.

With warm regards

e\

Michael D. (Sandy) Wh]te
Chair

Copy via email:
Applicant
ABRT Executive Committee



